
 

 

3rd March 2016 
 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Dental Workshop EYFS: Tuesday 22nd March 9.15am  

 
 
 

Having a healthy mouth and teeth are an important part of a child’s wellbeing. Adding a dental 
professional as a resource to your support system can provide ongoing peace of mind for your 
entire family. Regular visits to a dentist teaches a child that oral health is important. A child who 
is taken for dental visits early in life is more likely to have a good attitude about oral health 
providers and dental visits. One goal of dental visits is finding problems early. Tooth-decay can 
be stopped or managed if it is caught early. Treating problems early keeps oral diseases from 
getting worse and impacting on a child's wellbeing.  
 
On Tuesday 22nd March, in the small hall, our school Nurse Jayne Ensor will be leading a 
workshop on dental hygiene for all Nursery and Reception Parents. All parents and Carers are 
welcome. 
 
If you are unable to attend the session please contact the main office who will provide any 
leaflets or information the school nurse used in the workshop. 
 
There will be a member of staff to assist Urdu speaking parents and facilitate any questions 
which you may have for the nurse. If we feel your child would particularly benefit from the 
information provided in this workshop, your child’s class teacher will be speaking to you. 
 
It would be great to see as many people there as possible.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Laura Tracanna (EYFS Lead) & Debbie Carter (Pastoral/Health Lead) 
 
 
  
 

https://www.healthychildren.org/English/healthy-living/oral-health/Pages/Preventing-Tooth-Decay-in-Children.aspx


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


